
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 10.2.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

Last Friday we welcomed families in Year 4, to share a book with their 

children. It was lovely to see so many of you and look forward to 

seeing you again this week. Mrs Parker will be delivering a reading 

workshop on Friday 3rd March, to share how we teach reading and 

phonics at NRJ. 

Our Curriculum 

As part of our RE curriculum we would like to celebrate all the 

different faiths, religions and non-religions that are followed by our 

Nevill Road families. Mrs Watts would like to create a display in 

school to celebrate this and it would be lovely to add photos of 

our children taking part in 

activities or celebrations linked to 

their faith / religion. If this is 

something you have at home and would be happy to share 

could you please send it in for the attention of Mrs Watts.  

It has been another busy week in the kitchen. Year 5 have 

enjoyed making dough and 

preparing vegetables to make 

fajitas. Year 4 had a wonderful experience at St. Michael’s 

church following the yellow brick road and learning about 

honesty, bravery and love.  Year 6 have been making posters 

about the protected characteristics. We have been discussing 

different disabilities including those that can be seen and those 

that are unseen. Year 3 have been playing bingo to help them 

remember their spelling patterns. 

Staffing News 

I am sure you will all be happy to know that Mrs Taylor welcomed baby Raphael in to the 

world a couple of weeks ago. All are doing well and we can’t wait to meet him. 

Keeping our children safe 

You may have seen me outside this week, reminding parents not to drop off or park in the 

area outside the school gates. The traffic warden also visited last week to ensure that 

people are parking responsibly. Kind regards, Mrs Cliff  



 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 16th February – Parent Coffee Morning – Y2 / Y3 SEND transition focus 

(9 – 10am) 

Friday 17th February – Make the rules, Love and Friendship day – (non uniform) 

- End of Term 

      Monday 27th February – INSET Day (school closed) 

Tuesday 28th February – NEU Industrial Action (school will be closed to some classes, 

more information will be shared this week) 

 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 
Please join us for our parent coffee 

morning: 
Thursday 16th February Y2 / Y3 SEND 

transition 
  

The sessions will take place 9—10am 
in the School Hall. 

  
  
  
  
  
  


